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The Upper House committee inquiring into enrolment capacity in inner city public primary schools and 
the redevelopment of Ultimo Public School will hold a public hearing on Friday 25 November 2016.  
 
The hearing will take place at Parliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney, from 9.00 am. 
 
“The committee will hear evidence from key stakeholders including the Department of Education, the 
City of Sydney, parents of students at Ultimo Public School, and residents of Ultimo” said the  
Hon Natasha Maclaren-Jones MLC, Deputy Chair of the Committee. 
 
Mrs Maclaren-Jones continued “The committee is eager to hear about the Department’s approach to 
the important issue of managing expected enrolment increases at inner city public primary schools, as 
well as specific issues relating to the Ultimo Public School redevelopment.” 
 
The hearing schedule, along with other information about the inquiry including the terms of reference 
and submissions, is available on the committee’s website. 
 

-ENDS- 
 

For further comment please contact the Hon Natasha Maclaren-Jones MLC, 
Committee Deputy Chair, on 9230 2836 


